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SERVICE DOGS

Hope for Michael, Inc.

c¢/o Mr. Joseph Rivera

PO Box 49

Lake Peekskill, NY 10537

Dear Joe:

Thank you for Hope for Michael’s donation of $2,400, received on June 19,
2017. We continue to be elated by your support of our work. pjus  f(95co Silen7T Ao
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As you know, your gift helps us raise, train and place autism service dogs, TeT AL
offering safety and freedom to individuals and families. We are proud to be part Josa 7
of the community of resources supporting people touched by autism. Service 9 2095 .00

dogs may be the very best option for ensuring safety for a child who bolts, and as
the prevalence of autism continues to rise, the demand for autism service dogs is
greater than ever before.

“I had no idea what kind of stress we were living under - it had all become so
normal. When our service dog came home, I realized we were suddenly able to
breathe. Not just my daughter, but all of us.”

Our dogs transform lives by providing expanded opportunities to unlock life’s
potential. Thank you for your generous support of our mission.
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Dr. Jody Sandler
President and CEO

BluePath Service Dogs, Inc is a non-profit, charitable organization under the
provisions of section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code (tax ID # 81-
3606565). Donations are tax-deductible as allowed by law.

8 Country Club Rd. Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 377-0477 bluepathservicedogs.org



